
DRUM AND BUGLE CORPS

CAPT. PARSONS
Advisor

The Drum and Bugle Corps has progressed successfully since last year
and hopes next year they will progress even more. More people are
members than last year; which shows even more improvement. The bahd
hopes to be even greater next year by crystallizing the items they have
learned this year. We are very proud of their rapid development here
and look forward to many more years of their contributions.
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